
Holds on Student Accounts 

The Graduate Business Office cannot register students for courses if there is a financial hold on the 
student’s account due to unpaid charges including non-academic fees. The student should contact the 
Bursar’s Office and notify the Graduate Business Office when the hold has been removed. 
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